
Chaplain’s Column 

Brother Knights and Families,  

“2020” has been a stressful year to say the least. We’ve been socially displaced in situations we didn’t 

ask for. We’ve experienced hardships we never imagined and we’ve seen things we never thought we 

would.  But we learned God will never leave us.  We are only here through His mercy and grace and I 

truly believe that he will bring us through.  And hopefully a better Christian because of it.  

 Who ever thought this past January that beginning in April we would not be able to have our monthly 

meetings and fund raisers.  We would have to practice “social distancing”.  More importantly we are 

given continuing dispensation not to attend Mass.  We can now attend Mass again but not like we were 

accustomed.  Who ever thought we would be wearing masks in Church and anywhere we go?  

As we approach the last 4 months of this year, let us remember that God will continue to be with us, 

especially facing the things that we are presently experiencing.  When it seems that it is impossible for 

us to see the light at the end of the tunnel, God makes a way for us.  We trust in God’s purpose for the 

world, our nation, families, KC Council and Assembly and each of us.  

Here is something I found that we can say each day.  The light will shine again in our lives.  

 

Dear God, It’s me… again, I ask you to guide me through the month.                                                                                 

Protect my family. Help us with our struggles, and give me strength when I am weak.                                      

I have faith You’ll bring us through. Amen  

 Shelby Condo                                                          Kelly’s Treehouse                                                                                                                                                                                                

 

Have a great summer,  

Fr. Dick  

  

 


